
 

     March 12, 2024 
 We meet every Tuesday of the month from 9 to 10 a.m. at the 

Fort Collins, CO Senior Center on Raintree Drive. 
   Coffee & Donuts at 8:30 a.m 

  
Our mission 

Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to 
changing the world, one child, one community at a time. 

Send newsletter info, stories, jokes, etc. to: 
goldenk.newsletter@gmail.com 

DEADLINE is Friday for next week’s issue. 
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Read or print our newsletters online: http://www.poudregoldenk-newsletters.blogspot.com 

 Visit us at https://www.facebook.com/PGKiwanis and https://Kiwanisfortcollins.org 

 

PROGRAMS 
Today: Laurie Klith – Center for Family Outreach 
 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS 
Mar 19: Glen York – Settling the Great Plains 
Mar 26: Tina Saldanha – Seniors Helping Seniors 

 

MEETING INVOCATION 
 

Today: Jolynn Hirai  
or Don Edminster 

 
 

 

BIRTHDAYS: 
None that we know of 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:  
None that we know of 

NEWS AND NOTICES 
The CDC has issued a new directive, advising those who are 65 years 
old and older to get another COVID vaccine booster, if it has been at 
least 4 months since your last shot. 
The PGK 3rd Tuesday Luncheon will be next week. Location to be 
announced real soon now. 
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From Global Leaders, Inc 

 

 

From: Kyla Worth <kyla@globalleadersinc.org> 
Date: March 7, 2024 at 10:07:46 AM MST 
To: JEANNIE CRAFT <jcraft2153@aol.com> 
Subject: Global Leaders Auction! 

 
Hi Jeannie, 
 
I wanted to send over the info for this year's auction in case anyone would like to attend!  
 
Date: April 20th 
Time: 6-9pm 
Location: The Agave Room @ The Rio Grande in Fort Collins 
Price: $50 per ticket  
Payment Method: Cash, Check (made out to Global Leaders), Venmo (@globalleadersinc) 
 
 
I will register any guests (our system is slightly different this year). I will need the first name, last name, 
phone number and email of every guest. 
 
We hope to see some of you there! 
 
Best, 
--  
Kyla Worth  
Program Director 
Global Leaders Inc. 
 
 



 
 

  
 
 

Tom Trebon sends greetings from Australia, and asks if anyone would like him to 
bring back some Vegemite. He says, “Full pallet orders only.” 

 

 



 
  

 
Volunteer Hours for February 2024 

 
Food Bank 
Bill Robertson 2.5 
Mary Rezetka 2.5 
Debbie Bridge 2.5 
Burr Bridge 2.5 
Mike Strub 2.5 
Jim Goettl 2.5 
 

CYS 
Perry Irons 1 
 

McBackPack 
Perry Irons 4.5 
Bill Robertson 6 
Mary Rezetka 6 
Jeannie Craft 6 
 

VITA 
Bill Robertson 20 
Henry Bauer 60 
Bill Woody 50.5 
Fred Schrekinger 20 
 

Teaching Tree 
Fred Schrekinger 5 
 

SAINT 
Mike Martin 16 
 

Medical Center of the Rockies 
Jolynn Hirai 6 
 

NoCo Humane Society 
Stu Hirai 9 
Fred Schrekinger 3 
 

Coats & Boots 
Jeannie Craft 2 
 

CASA 
Jeannie Craft 6 
 

Matthews House 
Jeannie Craft 4 

  
 

Total 240 
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